




















15. Florida Institute of Certified Public Accountants

Ms. Weir presented updates from the NASBA Director’s Conference. She additionally presented the FICPA’s
comments regarding the exam-window and proposed revisions to the UAA model rules. Ms. Weir additionally
proposed that the state move to a 36-month exam window to align with other states’ current proposals to move
to the same window. Mr. Dozier presented a practitioner’s perspective on the proposed revision to the exam
window and the education requirements for licensure. Mr. Blend opened the floor to discussion regarding the
exam window. Board members voiced that consistency with other states’ policy and maintaining mobility were
the most important considerations for the exam window extension.

Ms. Weir presented an update regarding legislature presented in Minnesota that will affect the education
requirements for licensure in that state.

Ms. Weir, Mr. Dozier, and Ms. Green presented an update on the current legislative session.

16. Public Comments
a.

17. Adjourn

The meeting was adjourned at 1:00 p.m.
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